
Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business!
The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and 
codes. 

If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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New Identification Document Scanning Requirement

Effective October 31, 2024, the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) now 
requires Airport Operators to scan and upload identification documents that 
applicants provide for processing.

The Credentialing Office has deployed new document scanners at each processing 
workstation to scan, name, save, and upload the required documents.

These additional tasks have increased the time it takes to process applicants at each 
workstation.

We are working to make these additional tasks as efficient as possible, but this will 
still ultimately require additional time for each appointment.

As we assess the impact of this new TSA requirement, we will make future 
adjustments to the appointment window to include the time necessary to complete 
these additional tasks.
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